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81424

RE: JD-7 Pit, Permit No. M-1979-094-HR, Comments Regarding 112d Amendment
Application (AM1)

Dear Mr. Williams,

On November 5, 2012 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received

comments regarding the above referenced application from the State Historic Preservation
Officer (SHPO).

Please inform the Division of how the Applicant will respond to the jurisdictional issues
presented by the SHPO.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
DRMS Grand Junction Field Office.

_Sj-rréérely,\}

u zapla

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3", Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516

Enc: SHPO Comments dated November 1, 2012

Cc: Ed Cotter, DOE

Office of Office of
Mined Land Reclamation Denver « Grand Junction « Durango Active and Inactive Mines
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Environmental Protection Specialist

Dvision of Reclamation, Mining and Safety v Dwﬁﬁmgmgcmmm“
Department of Natural Resources SAFETY
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Noucee of 112d-3 Designated Mining Operaton Reclamation Permit Amendment Apphication Considerauon
Cotter Corporation, |17 Pit, Perimut No. M=1979-094-1R (CHS #0207+

Dear NMr. Crapla:

Thank you for your correspondence dated October 29, 2012 (received by our office on October 31, 2012)
regarding the subject project.

Because the proposed mining plan amendment involves Federal oversight, including both the Bureau of
Land Management and the U.5. Department of Energy, please note that 1t s the tesponsibility of the Federal
agencies mvohred to comply with Section 106 of the Nutional Flistorie Preservation Acet as set forth in 36
CER Part 800 (“Protecuon of Historic Properties”). This includes the wdentification of any historie
properties {Le. cultural resources which are eligible to be listed i the National Regpster of Fhstorie Places)
within the area of potental effects and determining whether the undertaking will have an effect upon such
properties. The State Historie Preservation Oflice, Native American tnbes, representauves of local
governments, and applicants for Federal permits, licenses or other approval are enutled to consultative roles
in this process.

Prior to ground-disturbing activities, an inventory for cultural resources should be conducted in this area by a
qualtfied professtonal and the results provided 10 our office for review and comment

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. H we may be of further assistance, please contact Mark Tobias,
Secton 106 Complance Manager, at (303) 866-4074 or mark.tobiasfGstate.cous.

Stncerely,

ke il

i
'Tﬁ}/ Iichward C. Nichols
State Historne Presenvauon Officer
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